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ILMF2004	Registration
The	International	LIDAR	Mapping	Forum	is	pleased	to	announce	that	registrations	are	now	being	accepted	for	the	ILMF2004	meeting.	The
two-day	meeting	will	feature	an	expanded	programme	that,	in	addition	to	aerial	LIDAR	mapping,	will	also	include	dedicated	sessions
addressing	airborne	LIDAR	bathymetry,	3D	laser	scanning	(ground	LIDAR)	and	software	applications.	Several	workshops	will	also	be
available	to	registrants.	The	popular	icebreaker	reception	and	a	complimentary	continental	breakfast	and	lunch	will	offer	attendees	the
opportunity	to	network	with	others	in	the	LIDAR	mapping	industry.	The	preliminary	programme	may	be	found	on	the	ILMF	Web-site.
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